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News

Steven Badger Quoted in CBS 11 Article Regarding
Deductible Scammer 

November 1, 2019

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was quoted in an article
titled “State Agencies Warn Tornado Victims About ‘Deductible Scam’” that
was published on the CBS 11 (Dallas) website. 

In the article, Badger offers tips to North Texans who are rebuilding after a
storm, including avoiding any contractor who purports to have found a
“loophole” in the law to waive an insurance deductible. 

Click here to read ““State Agencies Warn Tornado Victims About ‘Deductible
Scam’.”


